
Community Open House
In partnership with the Northern Manitoba Off-Road Association, the City of 

Thompson will be hosting an open house to discuss the formation of a 
community motocross club, focused around the off-road park south of Thompson. 
We hope to provide motosport enthusiasts with a safe and unobstrusive facility

while enhancing the possibilities for skills and community development.

Motocross Club - Off-road Park

We encourage all interested residents to come and discuss their concerns and 
desires for the future club and its role in the park. We are also seeking potential 

active members who are willing to help make this club a reality. 

The session will be hosted at the following time and location:

VRCC Multipurpose Room
June 20, 2017

7:00pm


